
 

 
 

Northern Gas Networks opted not to accept any bids received during their 
most recent Interruption Tender Process. Consequently, a DN Interruptible 
Summary Report will not be published by Northern Gas Networks on this 
occasion. 
 
In accordance with UNC, Transportation Principle Document Section G 
(Supplies) Paragraph 6.4.3, the publication of the Summary Report by location 
(SRL file) is dependent on the award of contracts for at least three (3) Users in 
a location, this is to ensure a level of anonymity. As no contracts were 
awarded, the minimum requirement for publication was not met.  
 
Northern Gas Networks will continue to invite tenders in future years. 
 
Information regarding Contracted Interruption can be found by visiting the 
Northern Gas Networks website at; 
http://www.northerngasnetworks.co.uk/your-
connections/business/contracted-interruption/  
 
If you require any further information, please email 
interruption@northerngas.co.uk.  
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Amy Rawding 
 
Network Planner | LTS Planning & Capacity | Northern Gas Networks  
Mobile:  07816 535370 
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